
 
 
 

 
 
 
The School Immunisation Team will be attending your 
child’s school on 08/01/2024 to administer flu vaccines. 
 
 
If you consented for your child to receive the flu vaccine 
but they did not receive it on 12/12/2023, the School 
Immunisation Team will give your child a 2nd opportunity to 
receive the vaccine in school. 
 
 
Please leave a message at your school reception, or 
contact the School Immunisation Team on 07890304173 if 
your child was off from school due to ill health and has any 
of the following: 

- Heavy nasal congestion 
- Active wheezing in the past 72 hours or those who 

have increased their use of bronchodilators in the 
previous 72 hours 

- Received treatment with influenza antiviral agents 
- Has received their flu vaccine elsewhere 
- Commenced on steroids 

 
 
 
Many thanks 
School Immunisation Team  
 
 


